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13 July 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Year 13 student 

 

As the end of term approaches, I thought I would write to you to wish you well. 

 

We still very much hope that we shall be able to hold a 'gathering' in September, but in the meantime, we have 

prepared a 'farewell' video for you.  

 

This will go 'live' through your Form Group Teams account at 1400 on Wednesday 15 July - I hope that you will 

log on at this time and catch up with your form and Form Tutor. 

 

I hope that the esteem in which you are held, and the fondness which the staff feel for you, comes across loud 

and clear in these messages. 

 

It has been a pleasure to work with you and I hope that you enjoy the summer break. 

 

With very best wishes 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Philip Wayne 

 
 
 
As you move towards your post-school life, the following may be of interest.  
 
The Lansdowne Club is a private members club in Mayfair who offer a very discounted membership to young adults through 
their Club 1824 hoping, of course, that you'll remain a member.  This sort of club is not for everyone, but it does offer a 
place to meet, eat and keep fit (in the well-appointed gym) in Central London and has a more modern outlook than some of 
the more traditional clubs.  The Club has a link with the grammar school headteachers' group, hence my willingness to share 
this information with you. Click here if you'd like to know more. 

 

https://www.lansdowneclub.com/become-a-member/

